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Class Champions 

 

 

RT Ellie 

1F Olivia 

2S Jaydon M 

2C Maddison 

3B Jayden 

3/4G Tobias 

4B Harry 

5/6G Jensen 

6H Madison F 

R Henry 

Y1 Elsie 

Y2 Elijah 

Y3 Ashley 

Y4 Isabella M 

Y5 Brooke 

Y6 Finley 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

Letters have been sent home today from the Trust about 

coronavirus . 

A copy of this letter has also been placed on our school          

website. 

Please let the school office know if you do not receive a 

copy. 

We will be postponing/cancelling all non-essential      

gatherings , i.e.  RWI Workshop on Thursday 19th, Class 

assemblies, Denese’s coffee mornings, chocolate bingo 

event. 

We will keep you updated of any further changes to 

dates. 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Parent’s evening this term are on 25th and 26th March. 

Please book your appointment though our online system 

via the text link you will be sent, or though this link in your 

browser. If you have difficulty booking online, please 

contact the school office. 

If anyone is available to come into school to          

volunteer to read with the children, we would greatly 

appreciate if you could 

please let the school    

office know.      

Thank you. 



Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School 
 

Together We Succeed 

Denese is also available throughout the week to discuss any 

issues, problems or concerns you may have.  

Lunches next week are:- 

Monday  Pizza or Cheese & Bean Wrap 

Tuesday Beef Burgers & Vege Hotdogs 

Wednesday   Roast Turkey or Quorn Roast 

Thursday    Beef Meatballs or Cheese & Potato Pie 

Friday     Fish & Chips or Quorn Dippers & Chips 

Jackets & Sandwiches are served each day 

Applications have recently 
opened for the 6th series 
of Junior Bake Off; a 
Channel 4 programme 
that celebrates the 
culinary talent and         
ambition of the younger     
generation in Britain  

They are looking for 
young budding bakers 
between  9 -15 years old.  

Filming would take place 
from July 2020, but             
applications close on    
Sunday 5th April 2020.  

Diary Dates 

 

20th March - Class 4B Celebration of 
Learning Assembly— postponed 

25th & 26th March - Parent Consultation 
Evenings 

27th March - Non Uniform day for      
Chocolate donations—postponed 

27th March—Coffee Morning—postponed 

31st March—Reception Trip 

2nd April (THURSDAY)  - Chocolate      
Bingo—postponed 

6th April—17th April—EASTER HOLIDAY 

24th April—Coffee Morning-postponed 

7th May—School Closed for Voting 

8th May-Bank Holiday—School Closed 

11th May—Y6 SATs Week 

22nd May—Coffee Morning-postponed 

Weekly Attendance Class Award  

This week the award went to:-  

 

 1st  2S 

 2nd  2C 

 3rd  1F 

 


